
(Typewritten) (Dr. H. V. Ogden) 
No. l W. Franklin Street. Baltimore, Mar. 9th, 1898. \ / 
Dear Ogden: - CU'S'fl1/1"f. &J /'-

I wish you could come on for a little while. I think it would 
do you good. Do try to arrange it. You haven't been here for an age. 

The ;'-~cGill ?,1acs are too numerous for me to carry them all in my 
mind, but I think I remember A. R. 

With kind regards to your mother. 
Sine erely yours, 
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